Matthew Schwartz is executive director of the South Florida Wildlands Association – an organization founded to protect wildlife habitat and wilderness in the Greater Everglades.  He is also Conservation Chair for the Broward Group of the Sierra Club and serves on the Sierra Club’s Everglades Committee and National Wildlands Committee where he has been active in promoting wilderness designation for national parks and citizen stewardship of public lands. Matthew holds master’s degrees in counseling and sociology and has worked as an educator, researcher and counselor. He writes frequently on Everglades topics, and his conservation work has been featured in many local and national newspapers, as well as radio and television. Matthew is also well known in south Florida for his guided “swampwalks” to remote sections of the Big Cypress National Preserve  

Matthew is originally from Brooklyn, NY.  He grew up fishing on piers throughout the greater New York metropolitan area and credits that experience with his lifelong devotion to wildlife and habitat.  In his free time, Matthew enjoys dancing, music, photography, independent cinema and global trekking.  

 

